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First name: William E

Last name: Sanders

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Grass Valley Fire Restoration Project

 

Dear Mr. Stamer,

 

 

 

I read the letter, File Code 1950, dated March 31,2015 pertaining to the Fire Restoration Proposal for the Grass

Valley Fire area. I like the majority of this proposal the only item that worries me is the burning of vegetation piles.

After three plus years of severe drought I think this idea is very dangerous.

 

Is there a possibility to see a map of the area of which this letter is referring to?

 

 

 

Thank you for your time:

 

William E and Martha Kay Sanders

 

26537 Placer Lane

 

Lake arrowhead, Ca 92352

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BILL SANDERS

 

 

 

 

 

ENVIRONMENT CONTROL BUILDING SERVICES, INC.  | SANDERS MAINTENANCE SERVICES, INC.

 

My Cell # 626-665-6428

 

(EC) 714-529-5600

 

(SMS) 714-990-3800

 

Fax # 714-529-5442

 

bill@ecsocal.com

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


